
From: Colin & Pauline  
Sent: 11 November 2022 07:46 
To:  
Cc: Patrick Marfleet 
Subject: 2022/2255/P Feedback re meeting 10/11/22 
 
Dear CCC Project Team 
Re 2022/2255/P 
 
I attended the drop in session  last night. 
I was disappointed to find the meeting had been convened in a rather small 
hot  space therefore not conducive to discussions relating to my questions and 
concerns which I was unable to voice. 
The plans appear to be ever changing with greater impact to the local 
community. 
It would seem that the needs of the hospital have outgrown the site and 
therefore I was surprised to see no alternative plan for a secondary site for 
GOSH. 
I cite recent examples of hospitals/centres that have had to move because of 
this- UCLH; RNTEH and the macmillan Cancer centre. 
I must once more voice my concerns that this proposed build will cause 
unnecessary disruption to both residents, hospital users including those at 
nearby  NHNN and local businesses. 
Camden cannot let this project go ahead. 
 
 
Pauline Buck-Evans 
 
 


